
January 30, 2009

Important Safety Bulletin - Knight Rifle® Revolution

Knight Rifles recently received several reports of unintended discharges of the Knight Rifle® Revolution. 

What happened:

The discharges occurred while closing the lever action cocking mechanism. We investigated these incidents 
and do not believe that the rifles malfunctioned. We believe these discharges occurred when shooters closed 
the lever action while their finger was on the trigger and the safety was in the fire position (red ring visible).   

What you should do:

To help prevent unintended discharges, please:
Keep the cross-bolt safety system in the safe position (red not showing) until you are ready to fire. If 
you do not feel and hear an audible click when engaging and disengaging the cross-bolt safety, do not 
use the rifle. Immediately call us for repairs. 

Fire Safe

Do not touch the trigger while closing the action. Keep your finger off the trigger until you are ready to 
fire.

These precautions should prevent unintended discharge. Nonetheless, you should also:
Always keep the muzzle of your rifle pointed in a safe direction.  
Keep the rifle clean and free of debris, corrosion, or grease. These will interfere with the safe and 
accurate operation of your rifle. 
Read the Instructions and Safety Manual, particularly the Basic Safety Rules, and watch the 
instructional DVD for complete safety, use, and maintenance information.

If you experience an unintended discharge, immediately stop using the rifle and contact us.

Your safety is important to us. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us.

Your Partners in the field, 
The Knight “Born to Hunt” Team
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1-800-696-1703      715B Summit Dr.
www.knightrifles.com        Decatur, AL  35601


